
Item C1
Presentation by the Mayor and City Council to Police Chief Kyle 
Hetrick
The Mayor and City Council will recognize Police Chief Kyle Hetrick for his dedicated 
service to the City of Grand Island. Chief Hetrick will be retiring from the Grand Island 
Police Department on October 16, 2005 after 33 years of service. Mr. Hetrick was hired on 
August 1, 1972 as a Patrolman, was promoted to Sergeant on January 12, 1981. He was then 
promoted to Captain on May 11, 1987 and became Police Chief on June 8, 1998. We 
congratulate him and wish him the best in his future endeavors.
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